St Mary's School
Fourth Grade
Sept. 29-0ct. 3, 2025

Dear Parents,

We all survived testing week. Thanks so much to all whe sent in
snacks for the students. |t made the tests enjoyable.

Sorry for the wrong information in last week's letter. The social
studies information is being sent today. lowa Testing changed my
Dlans Sincerely, Karen

Our Week Ahead: Math - test on Tuesday,
Religion — Prayers then addition and subtraction
Reading - finish "The One Sclence - test on

and Only lvan”, watch Wednesday

maovie Soclal Studies - test on
Phonics = consonant Friday on lllinois History,
sounds notes sent home today
English= more on nouns, Spelling — No test on Friday
5|ngular and plural '

Important Dates:

Sept. 30 — 4™ has readings for the Prayer Service

Oct. 1 - FACTS will send a text alert to be sure everyone receves
information for weather alerts,

Oct. 3 = Pet blessing at 2:15

Oct. 10 and 13 = Mo school

So sorry for all the tests. A few should have been done
last week, but I put off due to Towa Testing.

GGk Smith TITG



